
 

Dear Friends, 

 

We know that planning the details of a funeral can be overwhelming, and we would 

like to assist you in any way we can.  It is our hope that this information will be    

helpful to you. 

 

As Christians, we grieve as those who have a unique hope in the Risen Christ, thus 

empowering us to mark the occasion of death as a time in which the hope of the 

Gospel is reaffirmed with joy and peace.  A United Methodist service acknowledges 

this hope and offers family and friends the opportunity to remember a loved one’s 

life and offer them into God’s care.  The service should be a time to celebrate the 

wonderful gift God gave to us in our relationship with the deceased. 

 

The properly planned service can be a benediction and a comfort to us, as well as a 

witness to our faith.  Please know we are here for you and welcome the opportunity 

to be of assistance to you and your family. 

 

Our pastor considers it a sacred privilege to come and pray with you during this    

difficult event.  If time and circumstances allow, please call the church office at 

630.972.1011 and notify us of your situation. 

 

Our pastor is happy to help you plan a meaningful service to celebrate the life of 

your loved one.  Please visit with the pastor before you schedule the service date and 

time.  To avoid any potential conflicts, our pastor will review the building use calendar 

before a final service time will be set.  Please know that every effort will be made to 

accommodate the wishes of your family. 

 

Funeral Fees are as follows: 

• Organist:   $100-150 

• Pastor:   $150-200 

• Custodial Care: $100 

• Sound Tech: $50  


